
From: Kester, Tony
To: Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 11/13/2013 1:18:07 PM
Subject: RE: Letter from Laura Peppin (dad played harmonica at York event recently)

Yes, he has them.

From: Theriot, Susan
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 7:59 AM
To: debbiehammond@scstatehouse.gov; hankpage@scstatehouse.gov
Cc: Kester, Tony
Subject: Letter from Laura Peppin (dad played harmonica at York event recently)

Hi.
I received a call this morning from Laura Peppin.
She works at the York County Council on Aging.
She mailed the Lt. Governor a letter and 2 CDs of harmonica songs from her father.
She asked me to check with you to see is the Lt. Governor received the package.
She stated this was very personal for her and she wants to assure that the package made it to the Lt.
Governor.
If we did not receive the package, she asked for me to let her know and she will bring another set of CDs 
when she comes to Columbia.
Please let me know if we received the package and I will follow-up with her.
Have a super day!
Take Care.
Sue

Susan Theriot
Deputy Director
Lt. Governor's Office
1301 Gervais Street
Ste 350
Columbia SC 29201
Phone: (803) 734-9899
Fax: (803) 734-9886
1-800-868-9095 Toll Free
www.scaccesshelp.org
www.aging.sc.gov
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